
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSSA Representative Shirt 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
Congratulations! Your child has been selected to represent our school in the Georges River 
PSSA competition.  The school has a representative shirt that we encourage all PSSA students 
to wear each Friday.   
  
To ensure these shirts are maintained and continue to be a full set for future students use, a 
holding deposit of $20.00 will need to be paid to receive a representative shirt.  This deposit 
will be returned when the shirt is returned in a clean, undamaged condition. If a shirt is 
damaged or lost the replacement cost is $35.00. 
  
Please ensure the following care instructions are followed when washing these shirts: 
 
Cleaning Instructions 
Wash in cold water (with similar colours) 
Do not soak or bleach, wring or tumble dry 
Dry in shade 
Do not iron 
Do not dry clean 
  
Any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s PSSA coach or 
coordinator. 
  
  
  
 
Lauren Sarraf       Jeff Lie 
PSSA coordinator       Principal 
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